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 Kim Fisher OBJNOT2015/3967/P 12/08/2015  20:43:52 I object the to planning application for this site, as I rent an office in the building. Since the present 

management purchased the building from The Office Group, they have consistently displayed limited 

sensitivity to the needs of the tenants and this insensitive approach has on a number of occasions 

blocked the tenants ability to carry out their day to day business. And for this reason, I object to the 

planning permission, as I do not trust that the management will carry out the work with sensitivity or 

consideration for those renting from them. This will obstruct my ability to conduct my business. Also, 

the management did not inform tenants of their plans regarding refurbishment and encouraged the 

renewal of leases. This level of deception is highly disconcerting, and again, suggests unprofessional 

and poor management of the building, which would also suggest an inability to carry out larger works 

in a manageable, professional and sensitive manner.
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